
HUMC PRESCHOOL TAX-ID NUMBER 

31-064-3314 

VALENTINE’S DAY CELEBRATION 

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on February 12 and 13.  The children may bring          
Valentines for their friends.  Your child’s name should be written on the card.  However, please 
leave the outside of the envelopes blank.  If you are unsure as to how many children are in the 
class, either contact your child’s teacher or call the preschool office.  The children will deliver 
their cards, while engaging in dramatic play.  Luckily the cost of postage at the preschool is 
simply a smile. 

NEW ASSISTANT DIRECTOR NAMED 

We are excited to announce that Rachael Blankenbiller has be selected as the new assistant 
director.  Rachael has been with the preschool since 2016, and has served in numerous roles 
within the preschool.  She will be an excellent assistant to Katie Williams as they lead the  

preschool into the future.  The start date for their new roles will be August 1st, 2024.  In the 
meantime, they are both being trained in all aspects of the preschool.  Over the summer 

months, we will make a seamless transition as Katie takes over the position of director.  We 
are excited for the future of the preschool. 

We are have a new logo!  Look for us on Instagram and Facebook 
 



REGISTRATION FOR 2023-2024 

Hopefully everyone has turned in his or her application for the fall.  If you have not done so, 
PLEASE contact the preschool office immediately, as we are unable to hold spaces for students 
without the proper application forms.  Remember, you are able to make payment arrangements 
for the registration fee of $145.00.  New student registration is now underway, and some of the 
classes are nearly full or already full, so please check with the office for availability.   

SIGN-UP FOR CONFERENCES 

A Developmental Study has been prepared for each of the children enrolled within our        
program.  The study evaluates where the children are in terms of their social skills, emotional 
development, motor skills (small and large), as well as their academic preparedness.            
Conferences will be held February 14 and 15.  If you have not signed up for a conference, 
please reach out to your child’s teachers.   

CLASSROOM THEMES FOR FEBRUARY 

Groundhog Day (Shadows)    Numbers, Numbers Everywhere 

Birds in the Winter    Being a Good Neighbor 

Friendship     Post Office 

Valentine’s Celebrations   Dinosaurs 

Ocean Life     Going to the Dentist 

 

J a m e s 
Valentine’s Day Name Puzzle 

Cut out a heart shape.  Write 

your child’s name on the heart 

shape.  Cut the heart into long 

pieces with one letter on each 

piece to form a puzzle for your 

child. 

Have fun! 


